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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement File: X7BG03-M62
Region'II - Suite 3100 Log: GN-401
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Reference: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant-Units 1 and 2, 5F424 50-425;
Quality Concerns Involving Erroneous PT Records, GPC ietter
GN-366 dated 5/24/84.

Attention: Mr. James P. O'Reilly

Gentlemen:

In our previous correspondence on this subject, Georgi ~a Power
Company indicated that the NRC would be advised on or before August
3,1984, of the schedule to resolve this concern.

Since our May 24, 1984, letter, Georgia Power Company has rein-
spected approximately 150 additional welds. An aaditional 150 welds.

are currently scheduled for rc-excru1 nation and this effort will be
concluded in September 1984. It is anticipated that the engineering
evaluation of the reinspection results could take an additional twelve
to sixteen weeks.

Based upon this information, Georgia Power (,ompany expects to
complete its evaluation of this concern and notify the NRC of the evalua-
tion results by December 21, 1984.

This response contains no proprietary information and may be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room upon receipt.

Yours ruly,
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D. O. Foster
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